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Dear Sir or Madam,
I wish to register my objection to the Local Plan Consultation.

Amongst other concerns is the legal basis of the consultation process which seems to have
been made deliberately confusing, difficult to get involved in and residents are certainly
not aware of the intricacies of it. I believe the consultation would not stand up in court
because it simply has not been made available to the public who will be affected, in a
coherent and understandable manner for them to make a proportionate judgement based on
it.

Wombourne cannot sustain further housing; the infrastructure is not able to sustain the
pressures already made on it let alone when further houses are built.

Please also note that I fully support the approach of Wombourne Parish Council.

Yours sincerely,
Simon Keelin

Dr. Simon Keeling MSc, PhD, FRMetS


https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



